
SOUTH JUSTIS UNIT 
Historical Events 

1984 

Operators in Justis Field formed Engineering Technical Committee to evaluate 
waterflooding the Blinebry and Tubb/Drinkard. 

1986 

Technical Committee hired T. Scott Hickman & Associates to conduct feasibility study of 
secondary operations in the Blinebry and Tubb/Drinkard. 

1987 

Hickman published feasibility study and recommended waterflooding field with two units. 
S. J. Mazullo published geological study as part of Hickman feasibility report. 

1988 

ARCO agreed to expedite formation of South Justis Unit. 

1990 

ARCO released draft of Technical Report to Technical Committee. 

1991 

Technical Committee recommended revised Technical Report to the working interest 
owners. Owners adopted the report and agreed upon equity formula for participation in 
the unit. 

1992 

ARCO obtained preliminary approval from the Bureau of Land Management and from the 
State Land Office of Unit Agreement and Unit Operating Agreement. A request to 
approve funds to implement waterflood project was sent to working interest owners. 
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